
  

October 25, 2007 - HONOR GUARD RECEIVES TRAINING  

On September 24-29, 2007, three members of the Bristol Virginia Sheriffs Office Honor 
Guard were privileged to attend a nationally known training program hosted by the 
Goshen Police Department in Goshen, Indiana.  Law enforcement officers and firemen 
from as far away as California were in attendance. 

The fast paced training concluded with basic drill movements to a mock funeral 
performed by all officers of the class.  The course upheld its assertion to be informative 
and in promoting confidence to carry out any ceremony with proper etiquette and 
respect.  "THE LEAST WE CAN DO IS THE BEST WE CAN DO" was stressed 
throughout the training. 

  

 


